
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Children, 

Welcome back to school! We hope you had a fantastic 

summer holiday! We are so happy to be back after an 

extraordinary end to summer. 

It’s been fantastic to see the children as they return and 

hear all about their holidays and experiences – please 

feel free to bring in any photographs or fun things you 

picked up on your travels.  

Keep an eye on the notice board for any events, or 

maybe to bring in selected item to assist our learning.  

Thank you to the Environmental Arts and all of the 

Parents who assisted in getting the school up and 

running and thank you KH Capital for our new paved car 

park! If you feel you can share time, information or want 

to come in and join us in class please let us know!  

Thank you,  

Miss Claire Marie and Miss Shara 

 

 

Autumn Term 

2017 
J.K 

Please remember to bring a hat, 

plenty water, a change of clothes 

and a healthy snack. 
 

 

Drop Off: 8.10-8.30 

Pick Up: 12pm or 3pm 

Welcome Back! 

We are so happy to welcome 

everyone to the Pelicans Class. 

In the daily routine for the next 

couple of weeks we will be 

including orientation, 

exploration of the school, 

classroom and outdoors. 

 

Our Topic 

My Enchanted Island 

In this topic we will bring 

Providenciales to our classroom 

using the children’s knowledge 

and imagination. 

 

Talk for Writing 

The Rainbow Fish 

This is a beautiful story about 

sharing which compliments both 

our orientation and topic.  

 


